
 
October 5, 2009 

 
 
Via ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Re: Motion for Stay and Petition for Reconsideration of International Bureau Order DA 

09-1850, Call Signs S2346, S2680, S2681, S2682, and S2683 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On October 2, 2009, representatives of AtContact Communications, LLC (“AtContact”) 
participated in a telephone call with Priya Aiyar, legal advisor to Chairman Genachowski.  
AtContact summarized the factual submissions and arguments made in its recently filed Motion 
for Stay and Petition for Reconsideration of the International Bureau’s Order nullifying 
AtContact’s satellite space station licenses.  AtContact emphasized its current services to 
Alaskans and other rural residents, and its plans to usher in improved and enriched satellite 
broadband services in hard-to-reach rural areas. 
 
Pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 1.1206(b), this notice is being filed electronically with a copy emailed to 
Ms. Aiyar. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 /s/    
Pantelis Michalopoulos 
Counsel for AtContact 

Communications, LLC 
 
cc:  Priya Aiyar 
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